

Office of Development 5305 East Huron River Drive P.O. Box 995 Ann Arbor, MI 48106-0995 Telephone (734) 712-4040 FAX (734) 712-2708

May 4, 2005

Mr. Rob Durand and Mr. Brian Toth Curves for the Cure 223 River Oaks Milford, MI 48381

Dear Mr. Durand and Mr. Toth:

Thank you very much for Curves for the Cure's generous gift of \$1,000, in memory of Janine Stackpoole, to support breast cancer research at Saint Joseph Mercy Health System.

Research is an integral component of our cancer care program. The research our physicians do today will help to reveal causes of illness, alleviate symptoms, improve treatments and may help to find cures. Our health system remains one of 50 Community Clinical Oncology Programs in the country. With funding from the National Institute of Health, Dr. Philip Stella leads this program, providing our patients with the opportunity to participate in the latest cancer treatment and prevention trials. We appreciate your gift, which will help us to ensure that our medical staff continues to make significant contributions that improve care for breast cancer.

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support for breast cancer research at Saint Joseph Mercy Health System.

Sincerely,

Camille B. Shy

Vice President for Development

P.S. For tax purposes, no goods or services were provided to you by St. Joseph Mercy Hospital in exchange for your gift. Your gift, and any investment income earned on your contribution, will directly support the area you have designated.

The state of the party series of the series